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suggested.  

i. TTF discussed how device ownership amongst FHDA students has increased and 

faculty have been able to find work-a-rounds/solutions for the few students without 

their own smartphone/mobile device.  

ii. The committee also discussed the various (free or tiered payment) plans available. 

The free plan has a 40-student limit. The availability of a college or district wide license 

to go beyond the 40-student limit will be researched.  

d. It was suggested that De Anza faculty and students would be facing the same challenges. 

Therefore, a “show and tell” presentation on audience response system options was 

recommended. 

e. Lisa Schultheis was thanked for bringing this problem forward and for diligence in trying to 

find a solution before the increased cost impacts our students. TTF would like to see more 

presentations like this from faculty and staff, to work together in a cooperative manner, 

and help find solutions to their technology issues. 

 

4. Review and revision of draft for new Tech Master Plan 

a. The mission of TTF was discussed and the committee agreed on a name change from the 

Technology Task Force to the Foothill College Technology Committee (FHTC).  

i. The name change was based on the transiency of the phase “task force” which 


